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URGENT ATTENTION REQUESTED
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Respected Sir,

We learn that the COS will be meeting on 28th September 2012 to consider DoT note proposing further
extension of deputation

of the Group A officers of DoT who have not opted for absorption in BSML and are to be relieved back to
DoT before 30th

September 2012 as per orders of Hon'ble High Court of Delhi. If DoT's proposal is approved, it will be a
caze of around

1600 and odd officers managing the affairs of BSML remaining permanently on deputation from 1.10.2000,
when the 3 lakhs and

odd officers and employees have taken permanent absorption in BSML. This will st a bad precedent, will
be against existing

DoPT and DPE guidelines and will be viclation of Article 14 and 18 of the Constitution of India. All the
ESNL absorbed

officers and employees oppose the proposal which will be against the interests of BSML and against the
national interest A

ship in troubled waters cannct be steered to safety by a captain standing safely in the shores. We
are attaching a letter

written by us in this regard addressed to our beloved Prime Minister with copy marked to your goodself,
We very humbly

request you to kindly bestow a few minutes to go through the points raised in our letter and to render
justice.

- Rakesh Sethi, General Secretary, ALL INDIA BSNL OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION
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